
Notice of Postponement of Meeting 
 
 

Please note that due to the adverse weather conditions, the 
meeting of the Executive scheduled for Tuesday 3rd February 2009 

has been postponed. 
 

It will now take place on Tuesday 10th February 2009 at 6.45pm in 
the Council Chamber.  

 
The agenda and papers issued for the meeting on 3rd February will 

carry forward to the meeting on 10th February. 
 


